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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

 
 
Please consider this email my written intervention to the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission, regarding the licence 
renewal of the NB Power Point Lepreau Nuclear Generating Station. 
 
The Bay of Fundy is one of the natural wonders of North America. We already know that the Lepreau nuclear plant is 
killing fish in the Bay due to entrainment from the water intake. A 25-year licence period may decrease the amount of 
regular assessments of the decline in marine health. 
 
I am concerned that there is no proven-safe option for permanent disposal of the radioactive waste that will continue to 
add up for another 25 years, if the requested renewal period is approved.  Further, the proposal to transport all this 
additional waste for thousands of miles to a deep geologic repository in Ontario, multiplies the risk of serious accidents 
resulting in radio-active release, having potential impacts on human health and the environment. 
 
Please acknowledge the receipt of this email  
 
Thank you  
Helen Soucoup  
St Stephen NB.  
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